Dear heather101,

Thank you so much for your comments! My hopes are that vyou may consider
becoming our first CURE-ARM member from the UK. We recently formed this
truly grassroots organization and are working to enhance public safety
through commonsense criminal justice reform. We really need your support!
You can find out more about CURE-ARM by contacting our secretary Karen
Schulman at;

klschulman@verizon.com

Please also contact me directly wvia "snail mail" so that I can send you
some CURE-ARM materials through the mail. Reach me at:

Timothy J. Muise, #W66927
MCI Shirley
P.O. Box 1218
Shirley, Ma
01464-1218

Thank you again and I really hope to hear from you very soon,

In Solidarity,

Timothy J. Muise

"The battle rages

as society plummets.
No win too small

in this battle macbre.
You could be the straw
on camel back,

Help the masses

in this moral attack!"



